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District 11 DR Report – Dawn B. 

Awsc Meeting – August 8th 

As noted previously, District 11 has been planning its Fall Speaker Supper Event to be held on 
October 19, 2024. We will have Ashley C. from District 7 as our Al-Anon speaker and Mary Jo K., AA 
speaker from our District. I have brought flyers as well as posting on the Area Website. Right after 
this event we were asked to participate in a fall Mini Conference with our local AA Chapter. This will 
be held on November 9th at Grandview Methodist Church. Happy busy fall y’all. 

I wanted to share that our District Business Meeting is a hybrid with a few members participating 
through zoom. At each meeting, a member volunteers to provide an ‘ask it basket question’ based 
on our Service Manual for the next meeting. The question is announced at the meeting, and all 
search the service manual for the answer. We are a competitive bunch let me tell you. Everyone 
who has participated has brought forth good questions.  

I am proud to announce our District has adopted its first budget. We have created a travel 
reimbursement policy to be used as a guideline to reimburse Group Representatives and District 
Representatives as they full fill their service commitments. The travel policy along with a 
reimbursement form (we borrowed from the Area) provides group treasurers the tools they need to 
provide reimbursements to their GR’s and the DR effectively.  

 

That is all I have for now. 

Yours in Service 

Dawn B. DR District 11 


